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CIn/art 5th October 1976
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When we discussed this matter briefly at
Business Meeting, I am afraid I misled you if I suggested that
it was the Archbishop's suggestion that ARCIC should dal with
it. I was simply expressing my own view as to the most
efficient way of handling the matter. You will soe from Bishop
Howe's lettor that he disagrees and foels that an ad hoo
consultation would be wore appropriate. 1 have no
discussed this with the Co-Chairwen because I felt that Bishop
Howe's views were crucial. There would now seem to be no point.
I also send a copy to you of the letter the Archbishop has written
to Mgr. Moeller in reply to his letter of July 10th.

cosment to the Commission that something might be done in the
spring, I repeat what I said to you afterward at Venice that by
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a suggoested prograume. Personally

would hope al
the visit would not be sisply of a ceremoni

nature. h“::u of the ARCIC document and asssuming that it will

the three Statements. Novertheless a
‘“Ii commendation would be & real step forward.

I look forward to seeing you, With my warm best wishes,

My
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